TO:

Steering Committee 
FROM:
Terrence Bennett – Chair, Committee on Faculty Affairs
RE:

Composition of Committee on Faculty Affairs
DATE:             March 20, 2009
Charge:  
The Steering Committee asks the Committee on Faculty Affairs to consider if the chair of the new Sabbaticals Committee should be added to its membership.  If so, should the overall membership be increased to 14 or should one of the 7 faculty/librarian slots be re-designated for the chair of the Sabbaticals Committee? 

Response:    
During its meeting on February 25, 2009, CFA discussed this charge and voted unanimously that the chair of the Sabbatical Committee should be an additional member of CFA (total membership should be increased to 14).
